
 

 

 
 

Tustin Estate 
newsletter 
Welcome 

Welcome to the June 2019 edition of the Tustin Estate monthly 

newsletter from Southwark Council.  

 

 

  



 

 

Public meeting for residents 

& businesses 

Last month we told you that we want to talk with 

residents on how we can improve your homes 

and make the wider estate a place to be proud 

of.  

This week we held our first meeting with those 

residents who have volunteered to serve on the 

Resident Project Group. At the meeting we 

discussed with residents how we can get as 

many people as possible involved in making the 

estate a place to be proud of. We know that not 

everybody has time to go to regular meetings; 

but we still want to make sure that everyone has 

their say on the best ways to improve the estate, 

build new homes, and make sure there are 

excellent facilities for local people as the local 

area grows and changes. As part of that over the 

next year whilst we work on these ideas we will 

be holding events at which we want to meet with 

as many of you as possible.  

 

Therefore on Wednesday 26 June 2019 at 7pm 

we will be holding a public meeting at Pilgrims 

Way Primary School, with Cllr Kieron Williams, 

the council’s Cabinet Member for Housing & 

Modernisation, and Michael Scorer the Strategic 

Director for Housing & Modernisation to talk to 

you about the council’s plans to work with 

residents over the coming months to develop 

options for improving the estate. 

As we know some people do not like to raise 

issues at public meetings, we are also arranging 

two drop in sessions so that residents can come 

and talk on a one to one basis to us as follows: 

Tuesday 2 July 2019 – 4 to 7pm at Pilgrims Way 

Primary School 

Thursday 11 July 2019 – 2 to 5pm at Pilgrims 

Way Primary School 

Please do try to come along to one of the events. 

If you can’t make them, but have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact us, by emailing 

Mike Tyrrell at mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk. 

Community Engagement  

We have asked Neal Purvis, who has worked 

with residents on other estates as an 

Independent Tenant and Leaseholder Advisor, to 

get involved with this project. You can speak to 

him, or council officers, if you have any 

questions.  

Neal can be contacted Freephone 0800 073 

1051 or at neal.purvis1@btinternet.com 

We will also have a project team working with 

the community on any plans for the estate, led 

by Mike Tyrrell who has been working closely 

with residents at the Ledbury Estate over the last 

few years. You can email Mike at 

mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk or call him on 

020 7732 2886.  

Public Meeting 

Wednesday 26th June 2019 

at 7pm 

Pilgrims Way Primary School 
Manor Grove 

London SE15 1EF 

Come along and hear how Southwark 

Council will be working with you over the 

next year to develop options to make the 

Tustin Estate a place to be proud of. 
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